
McGill University 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor

L. W. DOUGLAS

March 20, 1939

My dear Principal MeGreer,

It was so kind of you to send me the 

reprint of your Lenten Address delivered at The Cathedral 

of St. John the Divine. I have Just returred to the University 

after a brief absence and hasten to send you an acknowledgement 

and to tell you that I shall look forward to reading your 

sermon.

With kindest wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Rev. Dr. A.H.McOreer,
Principal of Bishop’s University, 
Lennoxville, Que.


